
 

This month, there are only two announcements.  First, Canteen Run will 

have a Spaghetti Supper Fundraiser on January 26th from 5pm-7pm at 

Savoy United Methodist Church and would love your support. 

 

Second, I have prepared a transition document for church staff, Human 

Resources and mission leadership for 2019 to help with the transition to 

another Mission Coordinator.  

 

 Thank you for the opportunity to serve you and to serve alongside you 

these last four years as Mission Coordinator.  It was an honor to be a part 

of your lives in that way.  May God richly bless you and this church as we  

journey together into the coming year. 
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